
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Please be advised that the Hunt County Commissioner’s Court will be 

conducting Budget Workshops as follows: 

 
Tuesday      July 30th     beginning at 10:00 A.M. 

 

 

AUXILIARY COURTROOM: 

2700 Johnson Street 

Greenville, Texas 75401 

 
These workshops are considered Open Meetings, and shall be conducted as such, 

therefore the public is welcome to attend.  Should you have any questions, or would 

like detailed scheduling information, please feel free to contact Amanda 

Blankenship at 903-408-4146. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Bobby W. Stovall 

Hunt County Judge 


